
INTENT TO OPT OUT OF  

HOMESTEAD EXEMPTION 

The Bacon County Board of Commissioners intend to opt out of the statewide adjusted base year ad 

valorem homestead exemption for Bacon County.  All concerned citizens are invited to the public hearing 

on this matter to be held at the Bacon County Courthouse meeting room, located at 502 West 12th Street 

in Alma, Georgia on January 23rd, 2025 at 6:00 p.m. 

Times and places of additional public hearings on this matter are at the Bacon County Courthouse 

meeting room, located at 502 West 12th. Street in Alma, Georgia on January 30th, 2025 at 3:00 p.m. and 

February 6th, 2025 at 3:00 p.m. 

Bacon County Board of Commissioner’s current position on HB 581 is that the Citizens of Alma and 

Bacon County who qualify and apply for a local homestead exemption, providing tax relief to 

homeowners, while also supporting essential local government funding.  Those who already have the 

exemption will continue to receive the benefits, as long as they remain eligible.   

If any questions, please call 912-632-5214. 


